
Friends of Woore School 

Minutes of meeting – Tuesday 12th September, 8.00pm at The Falcon 

 

In attendance: 

Hannah Roberts-Steele (Chairperson) 

Lorna Reeve (Secretary) 

Jessica Lear (Treasurer) 

Eilisia Gill (Vice chair) 

Sarah Hankey 

Apologies: Sophie Pegg, Vicky Roe and Lydia Beeston 

 

Halloween Party 

- Booked for 26th October – proposed time 5.30-7.30pm 

- Dj booked 

- Temporary tattoos arrived already 

- Need lunchbags for food – approx. £30 for paperbags 

- Shopping list for food – hot dogs, buns, napkins, ketchup, juice cartons and biscuit packs 

- Sell tickets in advance – More tickets needed this year as 80 were not enough – 100 agreed 

- Last year there were a few comments that the disco was too loud for babies/smaller children 

that came along. On poster state that it will be a disco so it will be a loud environment 

- We did not sell many sweet bags last year, so this year we will sell glowing things and lollipops 

instead. 

- This year we are going to buy our own Halloween decorations 

- Have cans of drinks and maybe a small selection of beer/wine for adults. This year scrap 

punch and teas/coffees as we did not sell much last year   

- Look in FOWS shed at drinks we have left over from fete – Eilisia to action 

- Food to be brought at Aldi – Sarah/Eilisia to action 

- Napkins, balloons, decorations – Jess to action 

- Tickets and posters – Hannah to action 

 

AOB 

- Need to check Eilisia’s garage for Christmas books – Eilisia to action 

- Need new fete banners for next year as one has gone missing 

- Going forward change meetings to a Thursday 

Next meeting 19th October at 8pm at The Falcon 


